Thursday, December 3, 2009

Letter: Co-op Board Does Have Quite a Gig

To The Editor:

First of all, welcome to Socorro Co. and thanks to the Mountain Mail for fair and balanced news. | too have
only attended one SEC meeting, and to see the "trustees" act the way they do with the blessing of their attorney
was one too many meetings. Yes they do have quite a gig.

But all of this will come to an end. If their attorney wants to leave, please do so. | understand that would save
member-owners 100K a year? If she leaves now she might not lose her license.

The "trustees” that recently lost should be men and leave now, believe me they will do restitution. The other
three "trustees™ that retained their positions last year should resign as well, because the more they pay
themselves now will only add to the total they will have to pay back later.

Mr. Wagner whenever executive session is voted on, leave the meeting in protest with the "HELPER" you will
receive soon. Have a good holiday season, enjoy it, it will be your last in "power".

James Padilla,

San Antonio,NM - Tucson, AZ.
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